
Item 6 – Discussion of Possible Desired Future Condition Options 

 

The 2021 Desired Future Conditions (DFCs) planning begins right away. GMA 12 

representatives (Mid-East Texas GCD, Brazos Valley GCD, Post Oak Savannah GCD, 

Fayette County GCD, Lost Pines GCD) are statutorily required to adopt DFCs for all 

relevant aquifers by no later than May 1, 2021. Our first planning meeting for the 

upcoming round will be held January 29, 2019. 

The updated groundwater model which Brazos Valley GCD help fund has been 

completed and will be used in this round of planning. There are a number of items the 

Board needs to discuss as we enter the planning period. 

• How do we want to express the DFCs? Continue to use artesian head reduction? 

• Do we want to add a shallow DFC similar to Post Oak Savannah GCD? 

• Does the Board preliminarily want to keep the DFCs the same as we begin 

discussions with the other districts about their plans? 

John Seifert will be at the meeting to refresh the board on the new groundwater model 

numbers, pumping, etc. 

This will be action item to give the District’s representative to the GMA 12 panel a 

starting place for planning. 


